
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

32. PAPANUI COMMUNITY WATCH 
 
 (Note: Yvonne Palmer and Megan Evans declared an interest in this item and retired from the 

discussion and voting thereon.) 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Advocate requesting funding for the Papanui 

Community Watch. 
 
 The Board resolved that a grant of $1,500 be made to Papanui Community Watch from the 2002/03 

SCAP funds. 
 
 The Board also decided to: 
 
 1. Invite the Papanui Community Watch to the Board’s next Deputations Meeting to update the 

Board on its operations. 
 
 2. Request that the financial statement and future business plan of the organisation be supplied to 

the Board. 
 
 


